
Mr. Dyran Emu.ryan 
727 Bullock A venue 
Yeadon, Pellll$ylvanJ.a 19050 

Dear Mr .. Em.uryan; 

February 26, 197 4 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to be a st. Vartan 
Steward and for your- generosity in donating $100 in your capacity 
as a steward for one year. 

We hope this will be a beginning in esULblishing true st wardshlp 
in our Church. 

A speclallapcl pin designed for our Steward by the noted artist 
Walter Kapri~lian ts attached fo this letter. We hope you will 
wear it proudly a.s a symbol of your stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship regularly each 
year. about whlch we will be in touch With you. 

Thank you again, and very best Wishes .. 

Enclosq_res 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Execu.ti ve Director 


